
From: customerservices ptsd <customerservices.ptsd@bristol.gov.uk>
Sent: 12 Aug 2022 12:32:14
To: Uploads.DC@bristol.gov.uk
Cc:
Subject: FW: Possible BCC Tree Five Day Notice
Attachments:

From: russellstenning@aol.com <russellstenning@aol.com>
Sent: 07 August 2022 11:40
To: customerservices ptsd <customerservices.ptsd@bristol.gov.uk>
Subject: Possible BCC Tree Five Day Notice

Applicant/Owner/Location:⁠ Mrs Sue Rawlins 13 Cavendish Gardens, Sneyd Park BS9 1RQ Tel:⁠ 0117 9684835 Agent:⁠ Russell Stenning T/A The Bristol Branch 14 The Pentagon Sea Mills BS9 2ER Tel:⁠ 07765 830800 Email russellstenning@⁠ aol.⁠ com
ZjQcmQRYFpfptBannerStart

This Message Is from an External Sender

This message came from outside Bristol City Council, think before opening attachments or clicking links

ZjQcmQRYFpfptBannerEnd

Applicant/Owner/Location: Mrs Sue Rawlins
13 Cavendish Gardens, Sneyd Park BS9 1RQ

Agent: Russell Stenning T/A The Bristol Branch
14 The Pentagon Sea Mills BS9 2ER
Tel: 07765 830800
Email russellstenning@aol.com

Proposed Work

Sweet Chestnut (marked with a red cross on the attached image)
Fell

Reason: the tree has died, there is significant  decay about the base and extensive colonisation of mycelium (suspected Honey
Fungus species) under much of the dead and pealing bark (see images below)

Many thanks

Russell















Sent from the all-new AOL app for iOS


